
Hello to all Clinton Yacht Haven Owners! 
 
Happy Summer! We hope everyone is enjoying the season. 
 
This email is intended to remind everyone of a few items pertaining to Clinton Yacht Haven. 
 
There have been a few easily avoidable incidents that have cost the marina more money this year.  
 
The first is that the umbrellas outside the clubhouse are not being put down after use. Several umbrellas 
have had to be replaced. Owners and renters; please be sure to close the umbrellas after they are used 
and when leaving your table. 
 
Second, a helium balloon was released inside the clubhouse; breaking one of the ceiling fans after 
becoming tangled up in the spinning fan. Going forward, helium balloons may not be brought into the 
clubhouse. 
 
And finally, the clubhouse doors have been left open several nights this past month. Owners and renters 
are responsible for closing the doors when leaving the upstairs area.  
 
This is a friendly reminder to all! 
 
Please continue to have a wonderful summer and reach out to the office with any questions or 
concerns. 
 
Thank you to all, 

  

Kellie Consiglio 
Assistant Property Manager 
Renaissance Collaborative, Inc. 
 


